
We are writing to let you know these Oregonians  do not like SB761! 
We especially dislike the  
misuse of the emergency as this is NO EMERGENCY! Shame on you. 
This stands to greatly LIMIT CITIZEN ENGAGEMENT! So lets just throw this one out, rather then throwing 
out the ability of more citizens to easily engage in these processes. 
 
Thank you, 
Billie Jo Brownlee 
Brandon Kassner  
Silverton, Oregon  
 


